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DATE:  June 12, 2023 
 
TO:  Livingston County Board of Commissioners 
 
FROM:  Kevin Eggleston  
 
RE:  Resolution Authorizing the Purchase of Boiler Systems and Components 
 
As part of the 2023 Budget and Capital Improvement Plan, Facility Services was 
allocated the estimated $168,000 to complete boiler system and component 
replacements. 
 
This project will replace the very aged domestic hot water boiler that supplies approx. 
70% of the Jail inmate and staff areas. This project will also replace old and worn 
boilers for HVAC systems at the Administration, and Judicial Center buildings.  
 
Typical life expectancy for these types of commercial boilers is around 15 years, and 
the boilers being replaced are all 20+ years old. 
 
The total estimated cost of this project is $169,105, and all quotes will be attached to 
the resolution packet. Per the resolution, I have requested a “cost not to exceed 
$170,000” for this project. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns about this resolution, please feel free to contact 
me. 
 
 
 


